
To Dr. Flick from W. o. 

Dea.r Flick: 
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1 Uest Franklin St., Baltimore, 
March 7, 1904. 

I think your suggestion is an excellent one. Could you fix the fate 
as soon as possible? Then we could have the meeting in the afternoon on the 
day of the lecture. Do you think it would be better to have the meeting at the 
Collage? I think the hall would be tao large altogether. Thanks for the list. 
We ought ta have the dates within a few days so as ta get out the circulars. 

Sincerely yours,· ~ 

• wm Osler. 


